
   

 

 

 

 

WESTGLades Middle 

Wolves athletics 
Matthew Bianchi Principal 

P.J. Battaglia Athletic Director 
Girls Soccer Coach Maryanne Sweeney 

Girls Soccer Asst. Coach Kathryn Patterson 

Boys Soccer Coach Ray Haneski 

Cross Country Coach Alise Brown 

Golf Coach Michael Bobby 

Girls Basketball Coach Adam Hood 

Boys Basketball Coach Joe Grissette 

Cheerleading Coach Alise Brown 

Girls Volleyball Coach Sharon Golzbein 

Boys Volleyball Coach Ray Haneski 

Girls Flag Football Coach Dawn Azzarelli 

Boys Flag Football Coach Larry Bremner 

Track Coach Sprints Fernanda Johnson 

Track Coach Distance Maryanne Sweeney 

Track Field Events Coach George Austin

Dear Students and Parents, 
 
It is with great pleasure that Westglades Athletics welcomes you to the 2019-20 school year.  
During the school year, the Broward County Middle School Athletic Association offers several 
sports that your student may try out for to try and become part of a team at Westglades Middle 
School.  Westglades Middle School has been extremely successful in interscholastic sports over 
the years, recently winning 2 County Championships and 7 division titles over the past 2 school 
years. 
Due to a change in Broward County Middle School Athletic Association policy, all students 
interested in trying out for a school team, must submit permission/proof of insurance form, copy 
of insurance card and  proof of a current physical (doctors visit must take place after July 1, 2019) 
before being allowed to attend tryouts for any sport each school year.   The physical form cannot 
be on the FHSAA form. Please have the doctor use the FL Dept. of Health Form.  The 
permission/proof of insurance form and FL Dept. of Health Form are available on 
Westglades.com and www. Registermyathlete.com. All forms must be submitted on the website 
www.registermyathlete.com.  Please visit this site, register your child, print forms and then 
upload the completed forms to the website.  Every time you submit a form, I receive it and will 
approve it if it is submitted correctly.  If it is not complete, it will be rejected and I will let you 
know what you need to correct before you resubmit. Once you are completely registered and all 
forms are submitted correctly, you will receive notification.  If you need assistance for 
www.registermyathlete.com a PowerPoint presentation is available on Westglades.com 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at Paul.Battaglia@Browardschools.com.  
We look forward to seeing your child in August. 
 
 
P.J. Battaglia 
Athletic Director 
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